Village Of South Blooming Grove
Incorporated on July 14, 2006
P.O. Box 295
Blooming Grove, New York 10914
(845) 782-2600


July 1, 2019
Due to High Water Consumption this past weekend, it was necessary to truck in water. Please be reminded that the Village is under mandatory water restrictions. Please conserve water and be aware.
Sincerely,

James LoFranco
Mayor
Village of South Blooming Grove
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